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Monthly Board Meeting Notes
The entrance gate was damaged by a Swan Creek Village resident.  It is unreliable at this time.  Future repairs will be done after liability has been established.
REMINDERS…
Please only put household trash in the garbage dumpsters.  Rich County assesses Swan Creek Village HOA $1000/occurrence for items such as furniture, TVs, mattresses, construction material, etc.
Cut up cardboard boxes before putting them in the dumpster and if the dumpster is full move to another one and ensure the lid is closed.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pushing snow into the road makes it hard to clear and makes the roads very narrow.  Please try to blow or push snow to side yards or empty lots.
All lot owners are invited to attend the monthly board meetings on the third Tuesday of each month at 7pm.  The location is:  Fox Chase Plaza, 1475 E 5677 S, South Ogden, Utah.
